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Swallow class newsletter 

 

Dear parents, 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope you have all 

had a lovely Christmas and a well-earned rest. 

We have just started our new topic ‘the space around us’ 

to coincide with the 50th anniversary of the moon 

landing. We hope the children will be excited by the 

topic!  

You should have received the home learning letter in 

your child’s message book. These are activities that you 

can pick and choose with your child to complete at 

home. Please continue to hear your child read as 

frequently as you can.  

P.E will be on Tuesday’s (fundamental skills) and 

Thursdays (games skills). Please ensure their P.E kit is 

in school on these days.  

In the porch/ Swallow cloakroom there is a lost property 

box. If your child has lost any items of clothing, drinks 

bottles etc., please check there.  

 

Thank you,  

Miss Wilce  


